1

# Our Lady of Hope Parish Mini Bulletin

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
July 30, 2017



# MASSES AT ST. ANTHONY'S SITE 19 Mary Street, Gatchell

Fr. Larry will be away the next two weeks so there will be no weekday Masses.

# Saturday, August 5 - 4:30 PM

Vigil of The Transfiguration of the Lord
Bianca DeStefano by Polano & De Stefano
Families

Ron de Burger by Erna & Alex Fex Tina Larmond by Maria Santoro

# Sunday, August 6 - 9:00 AM

The Transfiguration of the Lord

Deceased Members of the Comisso

& Moras Families by Mr. & Mrs. S. Comisso

Noreen Giommi by Tina Yarmey

Corilee Osborne-Bradbury by Margaret Osborne

# Sunday, August 6 - 11:00 AM

Lou Occhinero by Mario Tedeschi Biaggia Primerano by G. Poletti Marietta Catalano by St. Anthony's CWL

## **Holy Land Wood Art**

The main income for the Christian community of Bethlehem-The Birth Place of Jesus-is selling their hand crafted olive wood religious items to the pilgrims who visit the area.

On September, 2nd & 3rd, **Holy Land Wood Art** will be having some of their beautiful art for sale in an effort to strengthen the Christian presence in the Holy Land.

#### **PRAYER LINE**



Please call the *Prayer Line* if you require prayers either for sickness, health or personal matters. Prayers can offer courage and strength for people in difficult times. Please call 705-674-4114.

### SUNDAY COLLECTION REPORT

#### July 23, 2017

OLH Sunday Offering: (165 envelopes) \$ 2,838.00 St. A. Sunday Offering: (59 envelopes) \$ 904.25

# **NEW OFFICE HOURS FOR SUMMER**

Please note the summer office hours are as follows: Tuesday—Thursday 8:30 a.m.— noon 1:00 p.m.— 4:30 p.m.

#### WEBSITE/BULLETIN ONLINE

Please visit www.ourladyofhope.ca

#### **CHURCH CLOSED ALL SUMMER**

Our Lady of Hope Church is closed for Phase II Renovations. All Masses (Weekday and Weekend), funerals, weddings and baptisms will be held at St. Anthony's Worship Site, 19 Mary St, until further notice. The <u>Perpetual Adoration Chapel</u> has been re-located to the boardroom in the hall. The hall and office will remain open. This is an exciting time for our Parish. Thanks to all for your co-operation and support of the renewal.